
Good Evening Kingswood Families, 

We are excited to announce that our school will be proudly taking part in the 2023 Terry Fox 
School Run, scheduled to take place on September 22 at 12:50pm for all students. 

The Terry Fox Foundation has created an online fundraising page for our school as well as 
provide student/classroom “Terry” activities. Here are some of the ways you can support your 
child for this year’s Terry Fox event: 

· Donate online at: www.terryfox.ca/KingswoodElementary 

· Click the link above to donate or search for our school name at terryfox.org 

· There is no minimum donation, every dollar counts! 

· Receipts are issued immediately to donors by email 

We will also accept cash donations at our school if you prefer this method. 

We are very excited to be a part of this year’s Terry Fox event. This is our opportunity to “Try 
Like Terry” and go the distance for this year’s event. Please join us to support cancer research 
while building incredible school spirit for all of our students. Thank you in advance for your 
support! 
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